
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
A public hearing is to be held by the City Council of the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa, on the 17th day of 

December, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 2nd Floor of City Hall, 209 Pearl Street, Council 

Bluffs, Iowa at which time and place all persons interested in said matter will be given an opportunity to be 

heard. 

 

The hearing is in regards to the City’s intent to amend §15.05.030 of the Council Bluffs Municipal Code 

(Zoning Ordinance) by adding ‘Greenhouse, Commercial’, as defined by §15.03.312, as a conditional use in an 

A-2/Parks, Estates, and Agricultural District.  

 

 

 (CASE ZT-18-003) 


